
November 27, 2013

Ms Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge St, 27th floor
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

RE: EB-2013-0109
Clearance of Union Gas 2011 DSM Accounts

Dear Ms Walli,

GEC writes to advise the Board of its position on the matters raised in the proceeding above,
although we are not an intervenor. We have just reviewed the relevant redacted transcript.  GEC
notes that as a result of the new rules in place for audits of 2012 and future DSM results all
evaluation reports should routinely be made available to the audit committee. In 2011 that was
not the case. Had the reports been available, GEC believes that the current disputed matters
would likely have been resolved without the need for a hearing. Accordingly, we ask the Board
to reinforce our position that all such reports should automatically be disclosed on an ongoing
basis. 

Sincerely,

Kai Millyard
for the Green Energy Coalition

cc: Union Gas




